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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    

 
 
 

LIBERTY UTILITIES TO HOLD GROUNDBREAKING 
FOR NEW BOLIVAR SERVICE CENTER 

 
JOPLIN, MO – April 23, 2019 – Liberty Utilities will hold a groundbreaking ceremony for a new Bolivar 

Service Center on Thursday, April 25, 2019, at 11 a.m. at 2716 W Broadway St., Bolivar, Mo. The media 

is welcome to attend.  

 

The current Bolivar Service Center, a location for Liberty Utilities Operations employees, fleet vehicles, 

and line equipment, was built in the early 1960s. Crossland Construction is preparing to begin work on 

the new service center, with a prospective opening to occur in late 2019. The new service center location 

will provide expanded space for material and pole storage, plus room for growth and expansion. Its 

centralized location will also help crews respond to outages quickly and efficiently.  

Sam McGarrah, Director of System Performance for Liberty Utilities, notes, “The new Bolivar Service 

Center is a part of our commitment to continue the improvement of service for customers in the Liberty 

Utilities Central Region.”  
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